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October 19, 2021 – Informational statement about state legislative internship opportunities for 
LGBTQ college-aged students from Equality Indiana. 

Our mission of increasing LGBTQ civic engagement includes finding ways to increase LGBTQ 
representation in all areas of government, to that end, Equality Indiana encourages college-
aged students to review and apply for state government legislative internships for the 2022 
Spring semester (see below).  
 
It is our belief that the make-up of the Indiana Legislature, including the staff and interns, who 
serve Indiana citizens, should be diverse and representative of all Hoosiers. 
 
Most of these applications are due by October 31, 2021. Please direct specific questions to the 
contact person with each respective caucus. 
 
Because Equality Indiana is a nonpartisan organization, both party caucus web addresses are 
listed for each legislative chamber. 
 
Note: Equality Indiana has no affiliation with state government, any legislative caucus, or their 
respective hiring process. This is publicly shared information. 
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Contact:  G. David Caudill 
  317.407.3042 
  info@EqualityIndiana.org 


